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I am not Jewish, but have some Jewish friends. These friends are now living in an environment where 
they feel neither comfortable nor safe about speaking out in order to protect themselves. This is an 
unbelievable state of affairs. 

If left unchecked, a large percentage of our Muslim community, and members of the so-called “pro-
Palestinian” community, will increase these anti-Semitic activities to new levels. If we wish to maintain 
a civilised community these laws need to be introduced not only quickly, but they must be thorough, 
and watertight. 


